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HABITAT COMMITTEE REPORT ON FUTURE MEETING AGENDA AND  
WORKLOAD PLANNING 

 
The Habitat Committee (HC) discussed future meeting and workload planning, noting that the HC 
is tentatively scheduled to meet in person in March 2023 and online in April 2023.  The HC would 
like to better understand the factors that determine whether the HC is to meet online or to meet in 
person, in order to help the decision-making process.  The HC would like to meet in person when 
there are essential fish habitat or other important habitat-related issues on the agenda, and 
significant opportunities to interact with other advisory bodies.  We also request the ability to 
continue to have online (hybrid) meeting options for our members who cannot attend in person, 
due to health or other valid reasons.  
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